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Helping Hands of Grace WinterHelping Hands of Grace Winter
DriveDrive
Grace will collect adult gloves, caps, and thick socks for the
homeless through February 2. The donation rack is located
in Building C (near the library). Adult sizes only. Thank you for your
help with this drive!

Discover GraceDiscover Grace
Sunday, January 26, 4PM is your opportunity to learn from our
leadership about our mission and ministries, ask questions, and
see how you can get involved. Dinner for all attendees and
childcare for ages 4 and under will be provided. Kids 5+ have their
own class. Attending this class comes with no obligation but is a
time to get to know our church. To sign up see Cheryl Nester in
the North Foyer this weekend or send her an email at
cnester@gracehome.org!

Student Ministry - JOURNEY Student Ministry - JOURNEY 
Student Ministry JOURNEY weekend is February 28 - March 1.
Registration opens this Sunday. Click here for the Student page for
more information and registration links.
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Grace T-ShirtsGrace T-Shirts
We have several GBC t-shirts available in sizes Small - X-Large
and a few in sizes 2XL and 3XL. If you would like one, stop by the
table in the North Foyer this weekend.

Relativism: The Way the World IsRelativism: The Way the World Is
Rick Button will lead this 7-week class concerning the prevalence
of relativism and its impact on/in our culture, the intolerance of
tolerance, what objective truth is, and provide ways to refute
relativism. The class will begin on Sunday, February 2 at 4:30PM in
the Chilton Room.

Children's Ministry OpeningsChildren's Ministry Openings
Children's Ministry has immediate teaching opportunities at 9:40AM
for:

Teachers for 2nd Grade
Teachers for Pre-K
Babies Room Leaders

Contact Nancy Turner for full position descriptions, materials and
safety screenings.
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Vacation Bible School is Coming!Vacation Bible School is Coming!
Mark your calendar for Vacation Bible School (VBS) on July 27-31,
2020!  We will have a kick-off VBS weekend on
February 1 -2 when we will officially introduce the VBS theme.
Registration for your kids, students and yourself will also be
available.
   
We also have immediate openings for Snack Lead (plans, shops,
and executes the snack for the week) and  Worship Center
Decorator Position. These positions require some preparation and
adherence to a budget. Training and material provided every step
along the way. Contact Nancy Turner at nturner@gracehome.org for
more information or to volunteer for these positions.

Women's Conference - March 14Women's Conference - March 14
The FRESH GROUNDED FAITH women's conference will be held
on Saturday, March 14, 2020, 9:00AM - 3:00PM at First Baptist
Church of Woodbridge. Fresh Grounded Faith is all about real
women, relatable stories, and relevant truth. Every event includes
accessible, practical Bible teaching, real-life, relatable stories, and
an Intentional blend of current and classic worship.  The Alvarado
Small Group is attending. If you would like more information or want
to join them contact Vicky Alvarado at valvarado@gracehome.org.

ParentsParents
Parents - We want to make sure our children are safe and secure. If
your child needs to visit the restroom during a worship service,
please have an adult accompany them.

mailto:valvarado@gracehome.org
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